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Principal’s Message 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Official Blessing and Opening of new buildings at St Therese’s 
It is with great excitement that I am able to announce that 18th November 
has been set down as the date for the Official Blessing and opening of 
the new school buildings.  The ceremony will begin at 10am sharp and 
you are invited to attend.  There will be a light morning tea and for 
catering purposes I ask you to contact the office if you will be attending.  
Further details to follow. 
 
Facebook at St Therese’s 
Please read my letter appearing later in this Newsletter with details 
regarding the launch and use of our new Facebook page.  We are 
looking forward to embracing the positives of Facebook for the St 
Therese’s community. I invite you join St Therese’s Facebook. 
 
Omegle Social Media App 
Like all social media parents need to be mindful that Omegle has the 
very strong potential of placing your child in harms’ way.  Having spoken 
to some of the classes it is obvious that some of our children are aware 
of Omegle and are using it.  I have decided then to make you, the 
parents, aware of the potential harm of a platform like Omegle. 
 
Here are some educational links about Omegle Later in this bulletin you 
can read in more detail what Omegle is all about. Basically, Omegle is 
a free online chat website (optimised for mobile) that pairs two random 
users together in a text and/or video chat. You can add topics you wish 
to discuss to find users with common interests. There is an 
‘unmoderated section’ for video chat, which may include prominent links 
to sexualised content on third-party websites.  
 
Omegle does not verify the age of users so anyone can use this.  

 
https://www.kidspot.com.au/news/omegle-why-you-should-be-worried-
about-the-online-chat-room-millions-of-kids-use/news-
story/73c2bd5ce0798bec81c3fd1627439a8b 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/what-is-omegle-what-
parents-need-to-know/ 
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-issues/esafety-guide/omegle 
 
Duilio Rufo 
Principal 

Dates to Remember      

           21 OCT - SOCKTOBER 

             

            28 OCT – STAGE 3 MASS 9.30AM 

 

            31 OCT – OUT OF UNIFORM 

                            GOLD COIN DONATION 

                             CAKE STALL FOR YR 6 

                             FAREWELL 

 

               3 NOV – KINDER  

                              ORIENTATION 

 

               4 NOV – YR 5 LEADERSHIP DAY 

 

ICE CREAM DAY 

              11 NOV – KINDER 

                               TRANSITION 

                          

                               DIO PSSA BASKETBALL 

                               TENNIS 

 

                               STAGE 2 MASS 9.30AM 

 

               18 NOV   SCHOOL BLESSING & 

                               OPENING CEREMONY 

                               10AM MAIN HALL 

 

                 8 DEC   YR 6 GRADUATION 

 

                12 DEC  SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

 

                16 DEC   LAST DAY FOR 2022 
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Assistant Principal’s Message 
Office of Safeguarding (OoSG) 
Just a reminder that all visitors and volunteers to the school need to be signed into the Compass kiosk, 
at the front office.  Clerical staff will then give you a lanyard which must be worn, at all times, when on the 
school site.  Please remember to sign out when leaving the school site. 
 
If your child comes to school late or needs to be signed out early, please come into the school office to 
sign in/out of the Compass kiosk.  Children are not to be left at the school gate in they arrive more than 
a few minutes late, as the roll would already have been finalised by the classroom teacher. 
 
Year 6 Out of Uniform Day 
Year 6 parents and children have organised a few fundraisers this term, to assist with their Year 6 end of 
year celebrations.  On Monday 31 October, all children are invited to come out of uniform and bring a 
gold coin donation, there will also be a cake stall on this day, with cakes and treats being sold for 50cents 
- $1.  Children are required to wear sun safe clothing, such as T-shirts that covers their shoulders and 
hats.  Children also need to wear closed in shoes. 
 
On Friday 4 November, there will be an ice cream day, with Year 6 children selling ice-cream.  More 
details about this will be in the bulletin in the coming weeks. 
 
Kaylene Maretich 
Assistant Principal 
 
RE News  
Sacramental Program 2022/23 – A reminder of the Sacramental Program Information & Registration 
session this evening, Tuesday 18th October at 6:30pm in the school Hall. This will primarily be for the 
parents of Year 3 students who wish to participate in the program, however, if there are any questions or 
concerns or your child has previously missed out on undertaking this program, please feel free to contact 
me directly: luke.smith@mn.catholic.edu.au 
  
St Therese’s Feast/Catholic Mission Day Celebration – Whilst St Therese’s annual Feast Day takes 
place on October 1st, due to the fact this has taken place during the break, we will be celebrating as a 
school community this Friday 21st October in conjunction with raising awareness and funds for 
Catholic Mission’s, “Socktober”. As is tradition, this day will be marked by students wearing ‘out-of-
uniform’ and bringing in a gold coin donation to help support Catholic Mission. Some students have also 
made items for sale at lunch and recess on the day with proceeds going towards Catholic Mission. 
 
Please also consider clicking on the link below and donating, if possible, to our St Therese’s “Socktober” 
page as we work towards our goal of $1500 for Catholic Mission. I will leave this page open for the month 
of October (Mission Month) and continue to give weekly updates as we move closer to our goal. 
 
https://www.socktober.org.au/fundraiser/sttheresesprimaryschoolnewlambton 
 

 
 
Stage Masses – Please add the following dates to your diary regarding Stage Masses this term: 
                          Stage 3 – Friday 28th October at 9:30am 
                          Stage 2 – Friday 11th November at 9:30am 
 
                           

mailto:luke.smith@mn.catholic.edu.au
https://www.socktober.org.au/fundraiser/sttheresesprimaryschoolnewlambton


 

 

School-led Parish Mass – It would be great to have as many families as possible attend this Mass on 
Sunday 30th October at 9:15am. I will be asking some of our students to volunteer to undertake special 
roles for the Mass such as readings, prayers of the faithful and the offertory. 
 
Luke Smith 
RE Coordinator 
 
School Community News 
VOLUNTEERING 
The Catholic Schools Office (CSO) has created an online application for the volunteering process.  On 
the volunteer site, you can find the Volunteer Handbook, and coming some are videos that go through 
the Volunteers Induction.  Applying through the volunteer site, results in your application going straight to 
the CSO, then the school gets updates once these are cleared.  If you already have your WWCC and 
completed a paper volunteer application, there is NO need for you to reapply.  If you would like to 
volunteer, and have not yet completed an application, please follow the link to do this online 
https://www.mn.catholic.org.au/people/volunteer/.    
 
When you apply online, you will be notified whether you require a WWCC and/or police check.  Please 
note: it can take up to 6 weeks for your application to be approved.  You now only need to apply once, 
further applications are only required if your circumstances changes e.g. change in name etc WWCC 
expires. Please advise the school via email when you register online, and we will contact you when the 
clearance is received.  
 
Belinda Palmer 
Bursar 
 
PBS 
Principal Awards 
The following students will receive a Principal’s Award at next week’s School Assembly:  
 
KW – Maddison B; 2N – Noah M; 2W – Riley L; 3N – Max C, Mason J & Olivia H; 3W – Jerome G;  
3L – Violette S; 6N – Myles H. 
 
Congratulations and thank you, children, for upholding the values and principles of St Therese’s. 
 
Date: Monday 24th October  Time: 2:30pm  Venue: School Hall 
 
Janine Schneider 
Primary Coordinator 
 

 
 
 

https://www.mn.catholic.org.au/people/volunteer/


 

 

Year 6 fundraiser - 31st October 2022 
Year 6 parents are kindly asked to donate cupcakes, 
cookies, slices and other sweet treats for our 
fundraising cake stall. Items can be sent in with your 
child the morning of the 31st October. Where 
possible, individually wrapped goods would be 
helpful. Please label any tupperware to be returned 
to your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
REMINDER 
 
THE NOTES FOR YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
NEED TO BE RETURNED ASAP (BY 24TH 
OCTOBER) WITH MONEY IN A SEALED 
ENVELOPE TO THE OFFICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 (2023) Mango Fundraiser - 
Orders close this THURSDAY 20 
October.  
Mango trays are $28 each, including 
14-23 mangoes and weighing a 
maximum of 7kg. Monies raised will 
go towards end of year activities and 
year books for Year 6 (2023). Orders 
can be placed 
via www.flexischools.com.au and 
must be in by THURSDAY 20 
OCTOBER. Many thanks from the 
students and families of Year 6 
(2023) for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/


 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 


